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During a school’s annual financial aid compliance audit the auditor will request that the school get a 
SCHER1 report from the NSLDS website. The SCHER1 report is used by the auditor to test the timely 
reporting of student enrollment statuses as required by regulation. 

Reports that are ordered on the NSLDS website will only be available to the TG# used by the individual 
that logged in and requested the report. Gemcor does not receive any reports ordered by schools on the 
NSLDS system. 

To retrieve NSLDS reports the EdConnect software will have to be used to download the reports from 
the SAIG system. The individual that ordered the reports will have to log into the EdConnect software to 
retrieve the reports. The individual that ordered the reports will also have to have EdConnect 
entitlement granted to them on the SAIG website. 

For your convenience there are screen shots below to show: 

1-The screen where the SCHER1 report is requested from on the NSLDS website. 

2-The screen on the SAIG website where EdConnect entitlement is assigned to a user 

3-Guidance on downloading and installing the EdConnect software. 

If any further assistance is needed feel free to contact our office at 1-888-436-2678. 

 

1-Order the report on the NSLDS: 
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2- Make sure you have Edconnect entitlement on the SAIG website:

 

Download and setup the Edconnect software: 

 


